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To the Chair and the members of the Planning and Housing Committee of Toronto City Council: 
 

Re: PH3.1, As-of-Right Zoning for Secondary Suites 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Mimico Lakeshore Community Network, an umbrella 
organization that brings together seven different groups that share concerns about planning, 
housing and other community issues in the Mimico Lakeshore area. 
 
The City’s proposed relaxation of the restrictions on secondary suites is to be welcomed. It will 
bring a number of affordable rental units onto the market which otherwise might not have 
been created. 
 
In view of the crisis this city is now experiencing in the matter of affordable housing, any 
initiative that will help the situation should be encouraged and acted upon promptly. 
 
 
For the Mimico Lakeshore Community Network, 
 
 
  
Martin E. Gerwin gerwin40@gmail.com 
Judith A. Rutledge jarutledge40@gmail.com 
 
Co-chairs, 
MLCN Steering Committee 
 
20 Miles Road 
Etobicoke, ON 
M8V 1V3 
 
(416) 503-3736 

PH3.1.2

mailto:lakeshorenetwork@gmail.com
mailto:jarutledge@rogers.com



